
Site Audit Visit @ KARUNA Sarawak 
 

29 July 2022, 2nd site audit visit for BSE 3U1I, this time with KARUNA Sarawak. Thank you to 

KARUNA Sarawak and Bahagian Jaminan Kualiti Akademik (BJKA) UNIMAS for a successful 

audit. KARUNA is one of our pioneering partners for the upcoming Bachelor of Software 

Engineering (BSE) Industrial Mode/3U1I. Do consider applying to this programme once it is 

offered, expected to be in 2023. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


